
Important Dates 

 
19/09/17 KS2 Welcome meeting 3.15pm 

20/09/17 KS1 Welcome meeting 3.15pm 

20/09/17 Club letters to be returned 

21/09/17 FS Welcome meeting 3.15pm 

w/c 25/09 Clubs start 3pm-4pm 

23.10.17-27.10.17 - Half Term 

w/c 30/09 Bikeability & Balanceability 

13/10/17 PTFA Disco 

20/10/17 Individual Photos 

17/11/17 Children in Need 

08/12/17 PTFA Disco 

14/12/17 Christmas Lunch 

14/12/17 Christmas Fayre 

19/12/17 Christmas Jumper Day 

19/12/17 - Last Day of Term 

03/01/18 - New Term Starts  

Dear Parents and Carers,   

 

I would like to welcome everyone back after their summer break and say a big hello to anyone who is 
joining our school for the first time this term. This promises to be an exciting term with, amongst other 
things, our Year 5s heading off on PGL. We hope everyone is excited to be back! 

I would like to welcome some new members of staff this year: Miss Lovell Teacher (Yr 4), Miss Clausen 

Teacher (Yr 5), Mr Skitt Teacher (Yr 6), Mrs Hammacott Teaching Assistant (Yr 4) and Mrs Newton 

Teaching Assistant (Foundation),  

 

Well done to the children (and parents) who dressed up for Roald Dahl day this 

week, some of the costumes were fab.  
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Breakfast Club & Dinner debts 
 
We have several children with debts at the 
moment, please check your child/ren’s      
accounts and make payments if required.  
All payments must be paid using the Parent 
Pay system. Please let the school office 
know if you would like to make a card      
payment over the phone or if you would like 
to discuss your payments.   
Thank you. 

Medication 

Please could all children with Asthma 

inhalers and medicines  complete a 

new consent form ASAP if you     

haven’t already, or we will be unable 

to administer.  

Thank you 

Coats 

Please ensure that your child has a 

named coat with them everyday, due 

to the changes in the weather. 

Thank you 

UNIFORM REMINDER 

Thank you for sending the children in     

looking so smart at the beginning of this 

term. Please remember to name all uniform 

clearly so that mislaid items can be returned 

promptly. 

Can we also remind parents that all 

children should wear sensible black 

shoes to school, not trainers.  Many 

Thanks 

Yr 4/5 Nethercott Farm Trip  

There are still a few spaces for boys as 

we need a boy / girl ratio. 


